
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 9 December 2009  
 
 
Subject:      Kent Design Guide: Parking Consultation  
 
 

 
1. Background 
 
 

a. The Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee raised 
concerns about the consultation undertaken at the time that the Quality Audit 
and Residential Parking Interim Guidance Notes, adopted by KCC, were 
recommended for adoption by Kent’s District Councils.  

 
b. The following documents are contained within the appendices to this covering 
report: 

 
Appendix 1 - The decision notice which was signed by the Cabinet 
Members in May 2009  
 
Appendix 2 - The report which recommended that the Quality Audit and 
Residential Parking Interim Guidance Notes be approved for adoption by 
Kent County Council and for recommendation for adoption by Kent’s 
District Councils 
 
Appendix 3 - The report to the Kent Planning Officers’ Group in October 
2008 on the consultation responses to the Kent Design Guide Review; the 
consultation process is set out in that report. 
 
Appendix 4 – The full list of consultees 

 
 
2.  Recommendation 
 

The Cabinet Scrutiny Committee may resolve: 
 
a. to make no comments 
b. to express comments to the relevant Cabinet Member 
c. to refer any issues arising from its debate for consideration by the Scrutiny 
Board or the relevant Policy Overview and Scrutiny Committee or the Cabinet. 

 
 
Contact:   Anna Taylor  Tel: 01622 694764 
 


